
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
STANTON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

DISTRICT NO. 3 
STANTON, NE  68779 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a SPECIAL meeting of 
the School Board of Education will be held at 7:00 P.M. on 
Monday, July 27, 2020 in the Stanton Middle/High School 
Library, 1007 Kingwood, Stanton Nebraska, of which 
meeting is open to the public.  The purpose of the meeting 
is to complete the superintendent transition with the search 
firm.  An agenda for such meeting, kept continuously 
current, is available for public inspection at the office of the 
Superintendent.  
 
      Darren Soucie 
      Board Secretary Dist. 3 
 
Published: July 23, 2020 
________________           


